Štipendije Tempus Public Foundation za študij na Madžarskem v 2017/18 (rok za prijavo: 30.

1. 2017)

Tempus Public Foundation razpisuje štipendije za študij na Madžarskem v študijskem letu 2017-2018. Štipendije se dodeljujejo za:

- delni/semestrski študij (partial/semester studies),
- celoten študij (full degree studies),
- raziskovalce (research stay).

Rok za vložitev vlog (po spletu) je 30. januar 2017.

Več informacij na: http://tka.hu/international-programmes/4133/information-for-applicants



Subject: Call for application 2017-2018

Contact person: Eszter Judit Ács, eszter.acs@tpf.hu

Date:2016. 11.24

Registry number: AK-1029-1/2016

Reference number:

Ms. Natasa Bergeli Minister plenipotentiary Embassy of the Republic of Slovenia in Budapest Cseppkő utca 68, 1025 Budapest

Dear Natasa Bergeli,

We are happy to announce you our new calls for application for scholarships in Hungary for the below categories for the academic year 2017-2018:

- partial/semester studies
- full degree studies
- research stays.

Their deadline for application is 30th January 2017.

The call for summer courses in Hungary (on summer 2017) will be announced in January 2017.

The calls for scholarships in Hungary together with the supplementary necessary documents (workplan, online application guide, etc.) can be found on our English website at http://tka.hu/international-programmes/4133/information-for-applicants.

The conditions (number of scholars, periods, allowances, etc.) of each scholarship type remain unchanged as described in the particular bilateral state agreements or as last agreed with the partner office.

We would like to draw your kind attention to that applications can only be made online on our application website (details within the calls).

We would be grateful if you could send us your nominations possibly before the 7th April 2017, by email, directly to your contact at Tempus Public Foundation, who is the sender of this email.

We are at your disposal, should you have any questions or need any further information.

We are looking forward to a fruitful cooperation.

With best wishes.

Szabolcs Bokodi

Head of Higher Education